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&EJ.E:}\
Mr. Skip Robinson ' "D
Florida Tire Recycling, Inc. APR 18 1994
9675 Rangeline Road DEPT OF ENV PROTECTION

Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

RE: Revised Emergency Response Plan
March 28, 1994

Dear Mr. Robinson:

I received your letter of request for additional review and comments on your
Emergency Response Plan on April 8, 1994,

Section IV of your document indicates that permission has been secured from
Allied Universal Chemical/Miami Tank to move the rail cars out of harms way
with the use of a front end loader. It still needs to be identified if
Florida East Coast Railway has been consulted regarding this procedure.

The second important consideration is to identify the possible contents of
these rail cars,as different chemicals are present at different times. This
task should be a priority and notification of this information should be
dispatched immediately.

The revised Emergency Response Plan also includes the management of the water
supply. A review of the Stipulation Order 93-895CA identifies and includes
that a water supply and distribution system be designed and developed. The
design and proposals shall be produced by a licensed engineer operating within
their expertise.

As mentioned in my letter of March 24, 1994, the accessibility to all areas,
the water supply, and exposure hazards are still a major concern.
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The St. Lucie County-Ft. Pierce Fire District appreciates your response.
If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

PIERCE

FJed D. Vaughn é é

FDV/1g

cc: Chief Paul Haigley
Deputy Chief Sessoms
Deputy Chief Merritt
Deputy Chief Irwin
Janet Bowman, FDEP Attorney
Joseph Lurix, FDEP Engineer
Joseph Kahn, FDEP Solid Waste Supervisor



